
        b e o n e t o g e t h e r. c o m 
 

“Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good. His love endures forever." (Psalm 136:1) 
 

DEAR FRIENDS AND FAMILY 
 
Our hearts are full of joy and thanksgiving to the LORD our God, not because everything is 
going great, but because He is good, and His love endures forever.  
 

I need to confess something: This newsletter has been a real struggle for me to write. I received 
just a few feedbacks from my last newsletter. I do not know the real reason, so, I please ask if you 
have one minute, just hit reply, and say, “I receive it.” This will show me that you got it and will 
pray for us. Thank you so very much! A year ago, I had my six months quarantine before the 
surgery and three more months after the surgery. When I was ready to restart my life, Covid19 
arrived to put all us in a four-month quarantine. Two of my mission trips were cancelled.  
 

FAMILY NEWS 
 

Even though we lost some financial support, the Lord has provided for all our needs and protected 
us during this pandemic. Lucy is back teaching her first-grade bilingual students online, at the school 
building. Since I am extremely high risk, I need your prayers. We praise the Lord that He has taken 
care of our kids and grandkids. Only our son Junior has lost his job due to the covid19 situation.  
 

MY BOOK HAS BEEN PUBLISHED 
 
We praise the Lord and thank all who have prayed for this project.  
The book, "Why suffering? - The reasons we suffer and the right attitude 
towards suffering" is now on the market and in many people’s hands. I 
have received tens of overviews of people telling how the Lord has blessed 
them and they were comforted by reading our book during these times we 
live. The book is now being published in Portuguese language as well. 
Our prayer is that many who are suffering will find purpose and comfort in 
God while dealing with pain.  
 

                       TO ORDER THE BOOK CLICK HERE: 
 

MINISTRY NEWS 
 
The past three months I taught the book of Romans online in Portuguese to more than fifty 
Taiwanese people in Brazil. I also taught it in English to my Sunday school class. The Lord has 
giving me several opportunities to preach online using Zoom. As the International Liaison of 
Beonetogether, I am taking care of 10 missionaries in five countries (Brazil, Portugal, Germany, 
Nepal, and Texas). We had several meetings through Google Meet doing personal reflection with 
every one of our missionaries in the past two months.  
 
With profound gratitude for your faithful partnership,  
 
Moises & Lucy Moura 
International Ministry Center Liaison 
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